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Llopd's Register of Shipping,
18;, Regent Quay,

Aberdeen, 3ra August, 1935.
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Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 1lst instant
regarding the new motorship "JOLLY DAYS", I have
been in comnunication with the builders, Messrs.
John Lewis & Sons, Ltd., who inform me that they
have not yet handed over either of the certificates
to the Owner.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

P Feligpnncs.

The Secretsary,
LONDON .
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